
 
 
 

 

 

Tuesday 28th March 2017  

Dear All  

Just under two very busy weeks remain as we head towards the Easter break. This 

letter hopes to remind you of some of the things you are or wish to be involved in! It 

also plans ahead a little for the summer term. Yikes!  

First of all many thanks to those of you who contributed towards Red Nose Day. 

£131.72 was raised.  

Our Parents Evenings (Thursday and Friday) of this week also look to be well attended 

and we look forward to seeing you at the end of the week to share your child’s progress 

and achievements with you.  

Dates for your Diary  

Thursday 30.03.17: Parents’ Evening (15:30 – 17:30) 

Friday 31.03.17: Small Schools Tournament; U9 Football, U11 Football and U11 Netball 

Friday 31.03.17: Parents’ Evening (15:30 – 19:00) 

W/C Monday 03.04.17: NO CLUBS except Early Birds and Night Owls 

Thursday 06.04.17: Story Box Theatre (morning)  

Thursday 06.04.17: Sing Up (14:00 – 14:45)  

Friday 07.04.17: Easter service in the Church (13:30 – 14:30)  

Friday 07.04.17: Break for holiday (15:00)  

STORY BOX THEATRE: THURSDAY 6th APRIL 2017: This year “Jack and the 

Beanstalk” will be performed to all the classes on the morning of Thursday 6th April. 

The Storybox Theatre visit us every year and we always enjoy their productions. 

Thanks to the PTA we will not be asking for any money for this special event.  

SING UP: THUSDAY 6th APRIL 2017   

You are warmly invited to come along and have a jolly good sing with us at 14:00 on 

Thursday 6th April. Please complete the reply slip below (just so we know how many 
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chairs to put out) and return it to the school office before 06.04.17. Thank you. Please 

do come and give your vocal chords a whirl!   

 

SMILEY FACE ASSEMBLY: FRIDAY 7th APRIL 2017:  

Smiley Face Assembly will take place on the Thursday of the last week of term as 

there isn’t a Friday that week! The EYFS children will sing an Easter song that day as 

part of their Easter celebrations. As usual all are invited!  

EASTER SERVICE IN THE CHURCH: FRIDAY 7th APRIL 2017: The Easter Service 

in the Church starts at 13:30.  The EYFS children will not attend the service. All the 

other children will make contributions to the service, so it would be lovely if you could 

join us. You are very welcome!  

Beginning / End of term bits and pieces… 

WE BREAK FOR EASTER ON FRIDAY 7th APRIL AND RETURN TO SCHOOL ON 

MONDAY 24th APRIL. THERE WILL BE A MINI-MARATHON PRACTICE THE 

FIRST WEEK BACK (FRIDAY 28th APRIL).  

 

CLUBS FOR NEXT TERM – COMMENCING WEEK BEGINNING 

01/05/17 (please note Monday 01.05.17 is a Bank Holiday so 

school is closed for business!) 

As we move towards the summer term we would like to get the clubs 

for after the Easter break sorted. Please note that all clubs DO 

need to be applied for even, if you have attended previously.  Choir 

does not require return slips as this takes place in school hours. KS2 

Athletics Club commences once Mini-marathon training has finished.  

Please return the attached slips by FRIDAY 31st March. 

 

SING UP (THURSDAY 6th APRIL 2017) 

Name:__________________________________________ 

 

Name of pupil in school:______________________________ 

I will be attending the Sing Up session.  

 

 



 

 

 



 


